w1 Lancing College

Event Code of Conduct
for Parents & Guests

As we start the Summer Term, we are delighted to continue to welcome parents and guests to
events on site at the College. With the warmer weather we are hoping to share our fabulous
spaces with a wider number of guests in the coming term.

The previous visitor protocol has been adapted to reflect the latest advice by the Government on
living safely with COVID-19 and guidance from the DfE.

OUR GENERAL APPROACH

We remain vigilant to the health and wellbeing of our school community. Guests planning

to come to the school are requested to assess their own health before visiting and if feeling
unwell, not to attend. Guests are welcome to wear a mask on site and we would recommend
that guests carry a mask as this may be required in particular circumstances.

REQUIREMENTS FOR ALL GUESTS

Please do not attend if you feel unwell with symptoms which may be COVID-related.
Please do not attend if you have tested positive.
Please do not attend if you believe you have COVID.

If you or a member of your household has COVID-19 symptoms we would advise you
not to attend.

Please bring a mask with you as you may find yourself in a situation where these are advised.
This might include:

- performances in the Theatre or Great School

- when visiting the School Shop

- when visiting a House or other venue where unable to maintain 2m distance from others.
Take advantage of additional sanitising points which are placed around the site.

Follow school advice on movement around the Lancing site.

Please advise the College if you test positive within 48 hours of attending a school event.

OUR COMMITMENT TO ALL PARENTS AND GUESTS

We will make all efforts to maximise ventilation.

We will arrange seating to allow for spacing where possible.
We will continue with rigorous cleaning regimes.

We will make sanitising stations widely available.
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